
Dear Students and Parents, 

We are excited to invite you to a special theatre performance titled "The Magic of 

Shakespeare" on Friday, March 15, 2023, at 10:00 AM. This performance will take place at 

the City Arts Theatre, located at 123 Theatre Lane. 

This event is designed to enhance our students' understanding of Shakespeare's works through a 

captivating and interactive experience. It promises to be both educational and entertaining! 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2023, to ensure your seat for this enriching experience. 

We look forward to seeing all of you there! 

Warm regards, 

John Doe 

Theatre Program Coordinator 

ABC High School 

Email: johndoe@abchighschool.edu 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 


